
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Welcome Parents 

Service Project – Co-Chair Dafna Tarlowe  

1. Service Project effort raises money to 

support a nonprofit charitable organization 

2. Service Project is performed by students 

during school hours in March 

3. We are currently exploring charitable 

organizations 

4. Look for more details in November 

Newsletter  

 

Camp – Jenny Schaffer (5th Grade Teacher)  

1. Dates are June 1st – 3rd  

2. Camp Warm Beach in Stanwood 

3. Cost is $240 per child 

 Look for online survey next week to 

vote for fundraising to defray the 

cost of camp 

4. More details at Camp Meeting in January  

 

Ceremony – Co-Chair Nichole Wengert  

1. Ceremony is during last week of school 

during school hours – families welcome! 

2. Students dress up, certificate 

presentation, teacher appreciation & 

slide show  

3. Party & lunch to follow ceremony for 

students 

4. More details in November Newsletter  

 

Committee Co-Chairs – Erinn Chapman and Erica Fewel 

 

Volunteer Opportunities 

 Sign up to volunteer in the online survey 

being sent next week. 

Questions?  Contact Erinn Chapman at 

erinnmchapman@gmail.com or Erica Fewel at 

erica_fewel@yahoo.com 

Welcome Parents of 2015-2016 5th Graders!! 

Looking forward 

to a great 

year!!! 
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